
In order to help prevent cheating, I (Laura Ziegler) shared Iowa State University’s Chegg Infographic 

(included in files) and provided the following description: 

1. You are not allowed give help to or receive help from another person. You are not allowed to 
post exam questions online or share them with others. You are not allowed to discuss questions 
with other students. If students work with others or copy answers from other sources, they will 
receive a 0 on the exam. If students post exam questions online, they will receive an F in the 
course. 

2. Please complete Questions 1-3 about the exam rules. Failure to select a response to these 
questions will convert your exam score to a zero unless we receive an email from you confirming 
you have not violated the exam rules and omitting the questions was an honest mistake. 

They then filled out the following 3 questions which were the first 3 questions on each exam: 

1. I understand that I am not allowed to discuss questions with others, including students and 
other individuals. Additionally, I understand that I am not allowed to post questions on websites 
such as Chegg.com or CourseHero.com. 

2. I understand that if I have numbers from a different version of the exam or language from a 
different version of the exam I will receive a 0 for the entire exam. 

3. I understand that if I post questions on websites such as Chegg.com or CourseHero.com, I will 
receive an F in the course. I also understand that the Dean of Students Office at Iowa State 
University has worked with websites such as Chegg.com and CourseHero.com and we are able 
to figure out which students post questions on their websites.  

For each question, they had the following choices: 

a. I understand. 
b. I do not understand. Email Dr. Ziegler immediately. 

 


